
 
 

Media Release 
  THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF VERNON 

3400 30th Street 
Vernon BC 

V1T 5E6 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
DATE: November 30, 2018 
MEDIA CONTACT: Nick Nilsen, Manager, Communications & Grants 
TELEPHONE: 250-550-3539 
__________________________________________________________________ 

 
City of Vernon responds to CBC News story 
 
A recent CBC News report indicated that the City is involved in an arbitration process with two 
former employees.  
 
While the City’s policy is to not comment on personnel matters, it is important to clarify that the 
incident did not involve two firefighters, as reported. Rather, the incident occurred between a 
firefighter and another employee of the fire service. 
 
Because this incident is before an arbitration panel, no additional information will be made 
available from the City at this time.  
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